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Office of Student Life 
Student Center Hours: 

 
Monday—Thursday 

8 a.m.—7 p.m.  
Friday 

8 a.m.—5 p.m.  
——————— 

 

Telephone: 
909-384-4474 

 

——————— 
 

The Office of Student Life is 
located in Campus  

Center Room 128 (next to the 
Bookstore, under the stairs). 

 

——————— 
 

What’s Happening is a bi-
weekly newsletter informing 

the campus of Office of  
Student Life, Associated Stu-
dent Government, Inter Club 
Council and student club-led 

events happening across 
campus.  

 

——————— 
 

Additional San Bernardino 
Valley College events can 

also be found online at: 
www.valleycollege.edu 

(Master Calendar), 
Screens in the Campus  

Center Cafeteria,  
www.valleycollege.edu/
Student_Life/events.php 
(Office of Student Life  

Webpage)  
 

——————— 
Don’t see your event?   

Forward event details  to 
Sara Glasgow at  

sglasgow@valleycollege.edu 
for inclusion in the next 

What’s Happening 

Our Mission:  San Bernardino Valley College provides quality education and services that support a diverse community of learners. 

Are you a coffee FAN-a-tic!?  The Voices for Success Club is selling tickets now through De-
cember 6 for a chance to win one of three STARBUCKS COFFEE BASKETS, loaded with a 
variety of coffees, syrups, accessories and more! For tickets and information call Tamala or 
Treesa (909)384-8252 or 384-8254. 

 

Those in need of caffeine now should stop by the Cheerleading Club’s COFFEE & DONUT 
SALE Tuesday, November 16—Thursday, November 18 from 7:30 a.m. – 10 a.m. (or until 
all items are sold) in front of the Library.   

 

The Performing Arts Club invites you to the musical production of GODSPELL running Novem-
ber 17– 21 in the Auditorium. Contact Professor Denise Jacobs at (909)384-8243 for 
more information and ticket sales.      

 

The Valley Bound Club and Gay Straight Alliance are collecting lightly used and new toys all 
month long for the SALVATION ARMY.  Donations may be dropped off via the bins in the 
Library or Office of Student Life.   

 

The Associated Student Government will host the STUDENT SENATE FOR CALIFORNIA 
COMMUNITY COLLEGES REGION IX MEETING Friday, November 19 from 1—4 p.m.  in 
Campus Center Room 142.   

 

The Human Services Association will serve dinner at PASTOR MAC’S ANNUAL THANKSGIV-
ING DINNER FOR THE HOMELESS Saturday, November 20 from 7 a.m.—1 p.m. For more 
information, contact Professor Joan Harter at (909) 384-5250.  

 

Campus Crusade for Christ invites you to participate in their upcoming LET’S TALK: OPEN 
FORUM Wednesday, November 24, from 12 p.m.—2 p.m., in North Hall Room 215. This 
month’s discussion topic will be Evolution. All are welcome to submit questions in advance to 
crusadesforchrist@yahoo.com or via the drop box in the Office of Student Life.   

 

The Art Club, sponsored by the Associated Student Government and along with the Friends of 
the Gallery, will host their annual RAKU DINNER Friday, December 3, 2010, 5:30—8 
p.m. in the Gresham Art Gallery Courtyard.  RAKU is based on the Japanese tea cere-
mony, consisting of a special on-site kiln firing of tea cups or special decorative tiles. Par-
ticipants will enjoy dinner, live entertainment and may decorate vessels beginning as early 
as 12 p.m. (noon) the day of the event.  Tickets are $5, and all are welcome.  Money 
raised goes towards student scholarships and to aid in purchasing art supplies.   
For tickets and information call (909) 384-4432. 

Now through November 22, clubs will participate in the  
2ND ANNUAL ASSOCIATED  STUDENT GOVERNMENT  

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE COMPETITION.  
 

To participate, clubs must gather the following items: 1 box mashed potatoes, 1 jar 
gravy (or 2 packets of dry gravy mix), 1 box stuffing mix, 3 cans vegetables, 1 can cran-

berry sauce, 1 can pie filling and 1 pie crust. Once assembled, items should be dropped off 
in the Office of Student Life where the club will be entered into a drawing to win one of three differ-
ent award amounts for their club. Clubs may also bring a gift card/certificate for a turkey for 2 extra 

chances to win.  There is no limit on how many times a club may enter to win.   
 

On a first come, first served basis, the assembled baskets will go to students on campus who need it 
most. If you know of a student in need and you would like to recommend that s/he be 
eligible to receive a basket please send his/her name and contact number to Marta  

Rodriguez, the Associated Student Government Campus Events Director, at  
betancourtm274@yahoo.com. This information will be kept strictly confidential. Eligible 

students will be contacted directly with information for item pick-up.    
 

For more information contact the Associated Student Government at 909-384-1614.   
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